
Browning Public Schools
Big Sky Colony School/Glendale 
Colony School
1657 Meriwether Rd./2051 Chalk 
Butte Rd.
Cut Bank Mt. 59427
Phone: 406-336-3790/406-336-2635

Monday, April 5, 2021

Dear School Board and Superintendent Guardipee-Hall;

The students continue to keep busy at Glendale and Big Sky Colony. They made a lot of 
progress this past month. The students were very excited to return to in-person learning on 
Monday, March 22. The days went quickly and they all worked very hard. All students at had 
perfect attendance each day, too! Big Sky even completed our first art project of the year!
Both students and staff were anxious to get back into a somewhat sense of normalcy. Everyone 
did a wonderful following Covid protocol (mask-wearing, hand washing and sanitizing, etc.).
Parent-teacher conferences for the 3rd quarter will begin this week. Last week diplomas and 
medals were ordered for this year’s 8th-grade graduation that will be kick of the last week of 
May.

Thank You, 
Mr. Black, Principal

Big Sky Colony art project.

 


